
Värmedoktorn is probably known by many in the boating industry with Kjell 
Apelby at the helm, but unfortunately, Kjell got a chronic illness last fall and 
then chose to sell his business including stock to me. I have now gone 
through stock and inventory to be able to help anyone who has a heater, 
with spare parts and repairs. 

I have been repairing diesel and kerosene heaters for many years and also 
repair gas products of various types. 

The workshop and spare parts have been moved to my local in Söderhamn, 
where you are welcome to drop in for a cup of coffee or send your products 
that you need help with. 

I send spare parts by post or with the cheapest Parcel agent. 

Yours 

Torbjörn 

 


